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1. Most bomb threats in schools are perpetuated as a hoax and result in nothing more 

than a disruption of school routine.  Therefore, it is the policy of this School District 
that buildings shall not be evacuated as a result of receiving a bomb threat. 
 

2. The building principal or designee is responsible for calling the Superintendent or 
designee and reporting the bomb threat.  The administration may contact law 
enforcement officials. 
 

3. The principal will have emergency holding areas arranged for in advance in case an 
evacuation is ordered. 
 

4. Telephone “lock-in” equipment and electronic recorders will be used as appropriate 
and available, in an attempt to apprehend those individuals who are responsible for 
making bomb threats in District 831. 
 

5. Exceptions to this policy will be at the discretion of the Superintendent or designee. 
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